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Port of Salalah

Customer Advisory (2/25)

Date: 26th of Feb 2025

Subject: Organizational Announcement - Chief

Commercial Officer (CCO)

Dear Valued Customers,

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Mr.
Ahmed Aubad Qatan as the Chief Commercial Officer
(CCO) of Port of Salalah, effective from March 1, 2025.

Ahmed has been a vital member of the POS team,
currently serving as the Head of Projects and Strategy
Development. His vast experience at the Port of Salalah
has helped him build a solid reputation with both our
customers and stakeholders.

Ahmed and Port of Salalah Team is looking forward to
strengthening our partnership and will always remain
committed to delivering the excellence you expect from
us.

Thanking you for all your co-operation.

Should you have any general concerns and/or
queries, please reach out to:

customercare@salalahport.com
Best Regards,

Port of Salalah Team.
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